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To: Ryan Wilson <RWilson@wolverinefuels.com>, Basil Bear <basilbear@wolverinefuels.com>, Tamme Bishop
<tammekb@gmail.com>

Hello, All - 

Please see the attached letter.

Basil and Ryan, I hope your trip home yesterday was uneventful.  Safe travels to you too, Tamme.  

If we do not talk again, have a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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November 21, 2024 
 
Mr. Basil Bear  
Bowie Resources, LLC 
P.O. Box 1488 
Paonia, CO 81428 
 
RE: Bowie No. 2 Mine, C-1996-083, Proposed Bond Adjustment 

 SI-03, Results of Informal Conference 

 
Dear Mr. Bear: 
 
I’d like to thank you, Ryan Wilson, and Art Etter for attending the informal conference for the proposed 
bond adjustment (SI-03) on November 20, 2024 at the Division offices.  I believe that it was a productive 
meeting.  I hope you agree. 
 
As discussed, the Division would like you to send your list of potential revisions to our cost estimate in a 
letter to me.  We understand that Ryan and Art are very busy with another mine in Utah, and the holidays 
are approaching, therefore we do not expect you to send this to us in 2024.  However, the Division does not 
want to wait too long, because we want to ensure that BRL is sufficiently bonded for this site. As discussed 
in the meeting, we would like to receive this list no later than January 15, 2025. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, feel free to contact me at rob.zuber@state.co.us or 720.601.2276. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
EC:  Ryan Wilson, Wolverine Fuels 

Tamme Bishop, Stover & Associates   
Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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